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The UNBSU newsletter is scheduled for release every two weeks (Bi-Weekly) during the
school term (fall/winter) and once a month throughout the summer. This newsletter serves as a
valuable resource for keeping students informed about opportunities and ways to engage with
the community.

To contribute to our newsletter, please send the following details to communications@unbsu.ca,
and ensure your email subject is titled as "NEWSLETTER (MONTH)" to facilitate easy
identification!

1. Title ( Of Event of Department )
2. Brief Description (Blurb) providing event/opportunity details
3. Contact Information and relevant links

The Newsletter dates and request deadlines are listed below.

Please note that the UNBSU only accepts newsletter submissions that align with our core
goals and objectives, which include:

1. Clear and Effective Communication
2. Delivering Quality and Relevant Programming
3. Maintaining a Bold and Active Voice
4. Providing Opportunities for Students

Our commitment is to provide information that directly pertains to our primary audience:
UNB students.

https://www.unbsu.ca/
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Winter 2024 Term, Newsletter & Request Dates

Newsletter ( Bi-Weekly, Every Monday ) Newsletter Request Deadline ( Thursday
before release)

8th January 4th January

22nd Janary 18th January

5th February 1st February

19th February 15th February

4th March 29th February

18th March 14th March

1st April 28th March

15th April 11th April

https://www.unbsu.ca/

